IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEPLQS Bl 1y RVEY

Hobbs, New Mexico 83240

January 31, 1975

Anadarko Production Company
P. O. Box 67
Loco Hills, New Mexico #3255

GCentlemen:

Your Application for Permit to prill well No. 1 Querecho Fedewal 35
in the Nwkswk sec. 35, T. 18 8., k. 32 E., Lea County, New Mexico,
lease NM 2946, was approved August 22, 1974.

Since drilling operations were not commenced within 90 cays after
gpproved, the Permit to Drill is hereby cancelled.

T1f you desire to drill the well at pome future date, an Application
for Permit to Drill way be resubmitted at that time.

Sincerely yours,

Arthur R. Brown
District Engineer

cc: KMOCC-Hobbs (2) ,////



